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Bosbury Neighbourhood Plan Addendum 13th May 2015 

Bosbury formally submitted their Neighbourhood Plan to Herefordshire Council on the 6th March 
2015 for Reg 15. Reg 14 draft plan stage consultation was open for eight weeks, on the 18th 

December and ended on the 12th February. Within this time comments towards the plan had been 
received by statutory and council consultees. In response to Reg 14 comments Bosbury Steering 
group decided to slightly reword policy 1E, other than this no major changes have been ratified. 
Therefore no amendments to Bosbury SEA Stage B and C or HRA report needed. 
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